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A reminder that dogs are not allowed on the 
school grounds which means the whole of the 
school drive from the top gate. The inner gate is 
closed during the day but the top gate is the 
school boundary.  Once again this week we have 
had problems with dog mess close to the school 
which is a potential hazard to our children if they 
walk in it.  If you are a dog owner and walk this 
area please clean up after your dog.  If you see 
anyone leaving a mess please report it to the 
Council. 
 
At the end of the day children are not allowed 
sweet treats or crisps on the school grounds.  I 
have noticed that the litter is increasing which 
means that children are beginning to have treats.  
The reason we discourage this is that it is 
unhealthy for the children and their teeth.  We 
like the children to look forward to seeing you and 
to share their day not look forward to sweets.  
Also not all families can afford or want their 
children to have sweets everyday so it is confusing 
for the children.  Items of fruit are permitted as 
this encourages healthy eating.  Once you are off 
the school premises you are free to give your child 
what you please but whilst they are in the school 
ground I would appreciate your support. 

 
 
Monday 15th October—BAGS2SCHOOL being collected 
Tuesday 16th October—Reception to Overton Woods 
Tuesday 23rd October—Parents Evening—NO CLUBS 
Wednesday 24th October—Parents Evening 
Thursday 25th October—Halloween Disco 
Thursday 25th October—BREAK UP FOR HALF TERM 

EVENTS NEXT 
WEEK 

 
 

Monday 8th October 
Dance Club 
#Owlstones Club 
 
Tuesday 9th October 
Year 1 to WMSP 
Football Club  
Lego Club 
 
Wednesday 10th 
October 
Year 2 to WMSP 
Cookery Club 
 
T h u r s d a y  1 1 t h 
October 
iPad Club 
Gymnastics Club 
 
Friday 12th October 
9AM CELEBRATION 
ASSEMBLY 
BAGS2SCHOOL can 
be delivered to the 
Hall after 3pm 

Flu Vaccination 
 
Nurses from Public Heath England are coming into 
school on Monday 22nd October to vaccinate the 
children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 against the 
Flu virus.  Consent forms will come home next Monday.  
These forms need completing whether you consent 
to your child being vaccinated or not. The 
vaccination, as in previous years, will be done via a 
nasal spray, 

Halloween Disco 
Thursday 25th October 

5:30-6:30pm £2 on the door to 
include a drink and snack 

 
In the interests of the 
childrens’ safety, we do not 
allow adults to stay and watch. 
Although the disco is open to 
‘brave’ reception children, 
some can find it a bit 
frightening,  It is therefore 
not open to Nursery children. 



 
Hello Children 
 
Are you having a good week? I am seeing Ailsa and Polly this 
evening and I will give them the cheque for £300 for the 
Mahaqui Well project. I am sure they will both be very pleased 
so well done and thank you. 
 
We are having an important visitor tomorrow that is why we 
had PPA today so that our visitor can see you working in your 
own classrooms with your teacher. She is going to be looking 
at your writing because I have told her what super writers you 
are.  Reception are doing thinking writing which means that 
they can tell a story all by themselves. 
 
There isn’t a celebration assembly this week as neither Mrs 
Meyer or myself are available. So if its your birthday, we will 
celebrate you next week. 
 
Mrs Matthew 

DOJO CLASS WINNERS - 
Red Class—Ella McGrath    Orange Class—Evie Gordon 
Yellow Class—Maddison Stephens   Blue Class—Lily Logan 
Turquoise Class—Tommy Griffiths   Purple Class—Alfie Smith- 
 
 
4th October—Bobby Curtis    Staff - 
5th October—Chelsea Spriggs          Mrs Sampson 
7th October—Lexi Smith  
 
As there is no Assembly this week, the parents of the above children are 
invited to Celebration Assembly NEXT Friday at 9AM. These children do not 
have to wear school uniform on that day. 

Skill of the 
Week 

Practice 
throwing a 
ball. 

Quiz of the Week 
What three things can you 
not do in the school 
grounds?  
Answers on a piece of paper to Mrs 
Matthew please. 

Class Attendance 
Congratulations to Red Class who 
achieved the most improved attendance 
for week beginning 24th September.  
The children have been celebrated in 
School. 

2 x Midday Supervisor Vacancy 
Grade 1, scp8—5 hours per week (term time only) to start after half term. 
Hours of work—12noon-1pm Monday—Friday.  
Application forms available from the front desk. 
Closing Date  Friday 12th October  
Interviews  Wednesday 16th October. 
 
Our School safeguards and promotes the welfare of all children and young 
people and expects all staff and volunteers to do the same. 

Class Photographs 
Mrs Matthew has taken some 
photographs of each class as 
displayed at the front desk.  If you 
would like to buy a copy (£2), please 
speak with your Class Teacher. 

Celebration Assembly next Friday 
(12th October) will be at 9am.  There 
is no Celebration Assembly this week. 

Farmers Market 
Thank you to everyone who supported last week’s Farmers Market.  We 
raised £300! 


